From: Michael Saunders <eriecourt@email.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 03, 2021 2:47:15 PM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: audit

Members of Arizona Senate

Doug Logan, REALLY ! it is bad enough that, after sixty-two cases the courts in ALL of which dismissed as being
irrelevant, baseless and frivolous , you still want to pursue the ™ Big Lie” promulgated by that pathetic seditionist.
Then, as two add insult to injury, you are bringing in a Qanon disciple well known for promoting the “Big Lie” to run
this sham of a so called audit. It is sad and singularly disgusting that you are wasting time and taxpayer funds to
engage in this idiocy. Add that to how you are on the campaign to suppress access to voting, especially for minority
communities and particularly the Native American communities - and what you have is flat out treason here on a state
level. Party before people is alive and well at 1700 West Washington Street.

Michael P. Saunders, Jr., MSW, CSWM
Higley, Arizona
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